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RAIL:SEC:2019 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip Code - 520008 

Al<O AUTO INDUS TAIES LIMITED 
REGO. & CORP. OFFICE: 38 K.M. STONE, DELHI-JAIPUR HIGHWAY, GURUGRAM -122001, HARYANA (INLJIA) 
EMAIL : rloo@riooauto.in WEBSITE : www.rlcoauto.in TEL.: +91 124 2824000 FAX : +91 124 2824200 
CIN: L34300HR1983PLC023187 

October 05, 2019 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
5th Floor, Plot No.C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Sandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400051 

Scrip Code - RICO AUTO 

Sub: Intimation regarding loss of Share Certificates under Regulation 39(3) of 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 39(3) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, this is to inform that the Company has received intimation regarding 
loss of following share certificates: 

SI. Folio No. Share Distinctive Nos. 
No. Cert. No. 

From To 

1. 5153 5454 996819-996918 
12479 2113439-2113538 
66212 639307 4-6393273 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
for Rico Auto Industries limited 

B.M.Jh~ 
Company Secretary 
FCS No. 2446 

No. of Shares Name of the Regd. 
(Face Value of Shareholder( s) 
Rs.10/-each) 

100 Olivia Benedicta 
100 Rodrigues 
200 jointly with 

---=--- Raymond Milton 
400 Rodrigues 

---------=-



The Company Secretary 

Rico Auto Industries Ltd. 

38 KM Stone, Delhi-Jaipur Highway, 

Gurugram -122001 

Dear Sir, 

Attn : Mr. Sanjiv !In 

Ref : Folio No : 0005153 

1, Bandra Julie CHSL 

Dr. Peter Dias Road, 

Bandra Mumbai 400050 

24th September, 2019 

We are in receipt of your letter bearing Reference : RAIL:SEC:2019 dated 15th July, 2019 to claim my 

Unclaimed shares lying in the Suspense Account ~ to prevent the transfer of shares to the IEPF 
) 

Authority. 

We have misplaced the share certificates. Kindly let us know the procedure to claim my unclaimed 

shares. 

Enclosed are self-attested copies of our PAN Cards. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

Olivia Benedicta Rodrigues 




